
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 18, 2007 

 

Honorable Michael S. D'Amato 

Alderman, 3
rd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 3
RD

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE # 061501 

  INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE 

  OF EAST KEEFE AVENUE FROM  

  NORTH BREMEN STREET TO A POINT 60 FEET WEST 

 

Dear Alderman D'Amato: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of C & D Technologies, located at 900 East Keefe 

Avenue, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction to allow trucks to maneuver to their 

loading docks. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 18, 2007 

 

 

Honorable Michael McGee, Jr. 

Alderman, 6
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 6
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #061501 

  REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF  

  NORTH 6
TH

 STREET FROM WEST JUNEAU AVENUE  

  TO WEST MCKINLEY AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman McGee: 

 

Due to the new lane patterns in the southbound traffic lanes of North 6
th

 Street between West 

Juneau Avenue and West McKinley Avenue, the above-captioned parking restriction is no longer 

needed.  The necessary legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 18, 2007 

 

 

Honorable Michael McGee, Jr. 

Alderman, 6
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 6
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #061501 

  INSTALLATION OF FIVE-HOUR METER PARKING 

  ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH 6
TH

 STREET FROM 

  WEST JUNEAU AVENUE TO WEST MCKINLEY AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman McGee: 

 

Due to a change in the traffic lanes on North 6
th

 Street, the opportunity exists to add several 

metered parking spots.  Accordingly, we recommend the following: 

 

The Installation of: 

 

"Five-Hour Meter Parking, 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Monday through Friday; Five-Hour Parking 

8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Saturday.  One dollar per hour." 

 

If you have no objection to the above, we will prepare the necessary legislation for the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 18, 2007 

 

 

Honorable Robert W. Puente 

Alderman, 9
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 9
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE #061501 

  INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE 

  OF WEST TOWER AVENUE FROM A POINT 

  450 FEET WEST OF NORTH 84
TH

 STREET 

  TO A POINT 90 FEET WEST THEREOF 

 
Dear Alderman Puente: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from the Ball Metal Corporation located at 8500 

West Tower Avenue to install the above-captioned parking restriction to aid trucks in 

maneuvering to their loading docks and provide sight visibility clearance for motorists exiting 

from one of their driveways.  Since the Ball Metal Corporation owns the property adjacent to this 

restriction, we recommend the installation of this restriction. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that 

you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 18, 2007 

 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 10
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #061501 

  REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON THE WEST 

  SIDE OF NORTH 65
TH

 STREET FROM 

  WEST STEVENSON STREET TO WEST MT. VERNON AVENUE 
 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

Due to the closing of Solomon Juneau High School, the above-captioned parking restriction is no 

longer needed.  The necessary legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 18, 2007 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 10
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #061501 

  REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE 

  OF NORTH 64
TH

 STREET FROM WEST FAIRVIEW AVENUE 

  TO WEST BLUE MOUND ROAD 
 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

Due to the closing of Solomon Juneau High School, the above-captioned parking restriction is no 

longer needed.  The necessary legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 18, 2007 

 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 10
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #061501 

  REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON  

  WEST MT. VERNONE AVENUE FROM 

  NORTH 63
RD

 STREET TO NORTH 64
TH

 STREET 
 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

Due to the closing of Solomon Juneau High School, the above-captioned parking restriction is no 

longer needed.  The necessary legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 18, 2007 

 

 

Honorable T. Anthony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE #061501 

  EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE NIGHT  

  PARKING ON EAST EUCLID AVENUE FROM  

  SOUTH KINNICKINNIC AVENUE TO  

  SOUTH MABBETT AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which overnight 

parking is allowed on both sides of the street. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 


